
 

                             

Zoo Excursion 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

As part of our Language, Society and Environment, Science and Numeracy programmes, we have planned an excursion on 

Wednesday, 28th October to the Perth Zoo.   Due to a refund of costs from our CREEC excursion there will be a $6 discount on 

price therefore the cost of the excursion will be $11.00.   

 

We will be travelling by bus, leaving the school at 9.00am and returning at approximately 2.30pm. 

 

At the Zoo the children will be involved in a Zoo Experience and will not be required to complete worksheets.   

 

All children are expected to wear their school uniform including a hat and bring a packed lunch, with a drink, in marked 

disposable containers. Please also provide a rain jacket or umbrella if the weather is inclement. 

 

We would appreciate class helpers who would care to attend.  All class helpers will be required to pay their admission 

($33.00 adults and $26 for seniors/concessions).  Parent helpers will need to meet us at the Zoo entrance off Labouchere 

Road for a 9.30am start. 

 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return to school, with the 

appropriate money, by 23rd October 2020. Please add a note on the Parent 

Consent Form if you are attending as a parent helper. Thank you. 

 

 

Regards  

 

 

 

 

Beth Harney 

Caroline O’Brien   

Joan Rodricks 

Class Teachers 

12th October 2020 

 


